
FFA CONVENTION - Four members of the Vienna FFA Chapter attended the 72nd
Annual Missouri FFA Convention in Columbia on April 13-14.Students attended leade~ship
workshops presented by the National FFAofficers, a career show with over 80 businesses and
organizations attending~ and convention sessions that highlighted the importance of
leadership and working together. Pktured are (L-R)Jacob Cahill, Dale Wilson, David Conner
and Jeremy Smith. Ca.hilland Smith were the State Delegates from the Vienna FFA Chapter.
They attended delegate sessions to vote on constitutional changes both for the State and
National FFA Constitutions. Cahill was also one of 194 members selected to the State FFA
Chorus, which sang at the third session of the convention. He is now eligible for the National
FFA Chorus.


